
4-03/025.05 Relations with Peace Officers
Security personnel should maintain a good working relationship with other Sheriff personnel and law
enforcement agencies. Security personnel must avoid doing any of the following:

Never play "cop".
Do not mislead people. Because of the uniform, the public may perceive security personnel as peace
officers. Security personnel are not to imply or represent that they are peace officers.
During an emergency, security personnel should not interfere with peace officers who may be on the
scene. However, do cooperate to the fullest extent possible when called upon to assist.
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